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NONDISCRIMINATION	STATEMENT	
	
	
Rutgers,	The	State	University	of	New	Jersey,	does	not	discriminate	on	the	basis	of	
race,	color,	national	origin,	sex,	sexual	orientation,	gender	identity	or	expression,	
disability,	age,	or	any	other	category	covered	by	law	in	its	admission,	programs,	
activities,	or	employment	matters.	The	following	people	have	been	designated	to	
handle	inquiries	regarding	the	nondiscrimination	policies:	Judy	Ryan,	
Universitywide	Title	IX	Coordinator,	Office	of	Enterprise	Risk	Management,	Ethics,	
and	Compliance	(732-235-5304,	judy.ryan@rutgers.edu);	and	Lisa	Grosskreutz,	
Director,	Office	of	Employment	Equity,	University	Human	Resources	(848-932-
3980,	lisa.grosskreutz@rutgers.edu).	For	further	information	on	the	notice	of	
nondiscrimination,	you	may	contact	the	U.S.	Department	of	Education,	Office	for	
Civil	Rights,	at	646-428-3900	or	OCR.NewYork@ed.gov.	


